WELS Western Wisconsin District
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Christ's Love, Our Calling.

May 11, 2022

Dear brothers in Christ in WELS,

Please accept the greetings of your brothers in the Western Wisconsin District. God’s blessings
to your District as carry out His work under his guidance and care.

The Western Wisconsin District is meeting at Luther Preparatory School in Watertown, WI on
June 6-7, 2022. The words of Hebrews 10 provide the theme for our convention this year,
“Encourage One Another.” Three presentations will guide our discussions as we strive to spur

each other on in worship, education, and care of souls.

May the Lord of the Church guide and keep all of you as you travel, meet, elect and study. May

all we do in our Districts this year build God’s Church and, above all, give Him the glory!
God’s grace be with you all,

Rev. Galen J. Riediger
Secretary, WELS Western Wisconsin District
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